
  

 

 

All g-FleeT Management Client Departments 

Dear Valued Client Departments 

g-FleeT MANAGEMENT WEBSITE DEVELOPMENTS 

 

In an effort to modernize how g-FleeT Management, Entity, interacts and 
connects with its partners in building improved communication and 
access to its services, the Entity is pleased to announce the recent 
website developments with exciting additional functionalities to enhance 
the system performance, user experience, and overall efficiency. 

 
The improved website will go live using the new Uniform Resource 
Locator (URL) http://www.gfleet.gauteng.gov.za/ on Tuesday, 1 April 
2025, to meet the modern standards of functionality, accessibility, online 
presence, and better Search Engine Optimization (SEO). The current 
URL, http://www.gfleet.gov.za/, is outdated, and it will be phased out 
immediately when the new site goes live. 

 
The site offers key features such as the new look and feel as well as 
functionalities such as the customer relations management system, 
enquiries email address (gfleetenquiries@gauteng.gov.za), social media 
links, multimedia, announcements, latest news, and newsletters, among 
others. These new features were introduced to improve information 
exchange and customer engagement. 
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